
A special meeting of the Board of Managers for Special 
Improvement District No. 2 of the Rio Grande Water 
Conservation District is set for October 24, 2023, and 
will begin at 2:00 p.m.  This Special Meeting will be 
held at the Rio Grande Water Conservation District 

Building located at 8805 Independence Way in 
Alamosa, CO, 81101. This meeting will also be held by 

Zoom teleconference.  The public may participate by 
attending the meeting in person or listen in to the 

meeting by dialing in to the Zoom/teleconference.  To 
join please call either number: 1-253-215-8782 or 1-

301-715-8592, enter the Meeting Id: 861 1599 3382##, 
and wait for the meeting to begin. There is no charge 

for this call. This meeting is open to the public. 
 


